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NEW IMPROVEMENTS FOR FOLSOM POINT BOAT 
LAUNCH FACILITY AT FOLSOM LAKE STATE 

RECREATION AREA 
 
 
New improvements are nearing completion at the Folsom Point Launch Ramp Facility of 
Folsom Lake State Recreation Area.  May 15th through May 17th the Folsom Point Boat Launch 
and Launch Ramp Parking Lot will be closed to public use while the area is being resurfaced.  
The area will be closed again May 29th and May 30th for roadway and parking lot striping.  All 
other day use facilities will be open and available for public use during this closure. 
  
The boat launch facility renovation project that started last fall with funding provided by the 
California Department of Boating and Waterways will be completed by June 1st.  The purpose of 
the project was to reconfigure the parking lot to improve flow and function, bring the ADA 
accessible parking to current standards, provide ship shape lanes for easier ingress and egress 
and to add retaining walls for slope stabilization around the parking lot.  Park Superintendent 
Rich Preston stated, “We hope our visitors can excuse this inconvenience for a few days while 
these great improvements are being completed”. 
 
Alternate launch facilities for Folsom Lake are available at Brown’s Ravine and Granite Bay.   
 
Folsom Lake State Recreation Area Office is at 7755 Folsom-Auburn Road in Folsom.  For 
more information, call (916) 988-0205. 
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